





Dear Parents/Carers.

Red Nose Day Friday 15th March 2019

On **Friday 15 March**, people across the UK will be coming together to do things big and small, that will add up to something massive.

To do our bit and raise money at Meridian the children and staff are invited to dress red clothing and bring in a £1 donation.

All the money we raise helps people living incredibly tough lives, both at home in the UK and across Africa. To find out more about Red Nose Day visit www.rednoseday.com/schools

We will also be using learning resources provided by Comic Relief so that our pupils can learn exactly how the money they are raising will help transform the lives of poor and vulnerable people.

We really appreciate your support and hope that you'll have fun helping Meridian raise lots of money for Red Nose Day!

Yours faithfully,

The Health & Wellbeing Team